NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING
VEVAY TOWNSHIP

The Vevay Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed Township budgets
for the fiscal year 2023-24, at the Township Hall on Wednesday, March 15, 2023 @ 6:30 p.m.
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budgets will be
a subject of this hearing. Copies of the budgets are available for public inspection in the Clerk’s
Office, Monday — Friday from 10 a.m. until 4 p.m. They may also be viewed online @
www.vevaytownship.org

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Vevay
Township Board, five days in advance, by writing or calling the Township Clerk, 780 Eden Road,
Mason, MI 48854. Phone 517-676-9523. A copy of this notice is on file in the office of the Clerk.
The Vevay Township Hall is barrier free and accessible for those with disabilities. This notice
complies with MCL 141.436 and MCL 211.24e.

JoAnne Kean
Vevay Township Clerk
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